
Newsletter Date 
22nd November 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It is so lovely to hear all of the children rehearsing for their Christmas productions, 

they are working so hard and we are looking forward to finally being able to have you 

in school (socially distanced) and share what the children have been working on.  

We have a really active governing body here at Christ Church and we are looking for 2 parent gover-

nors. If you would like to hear more about what being a governor means and what it entails please 

pop into the office and we can explain in more detail. If you would like to be a school governor please 

pop in to collect a form that will need to be completed. If we have more than 2, we will hold an elec-

tion.  

Production dates as follows: 

Monday 6th December—Year 5 and 6 (9.30am and 2.00pm production) 

Tuesday 7th December– Year 3 and 4 (9.30am and 2.00pm production) 

Wednesday 8th December—Year 1 and 2 (9.30am and 2.00pm production) 

Thursday 9th December– Reception and Nursery (9.30am only) 

Friday 10th December—Reception and Nursery (9.30am only) 

 

Party Dates: 

Monday 13th December– Year 3 and 4 pm 

Wednesday 15th December—Nursery and Reception am, Year 5 and 6 pm  

Thursday 16th December—Year 1 and 2.  

School will provide food and all items required for the parties. Children to bring party clothes in a bag 

to get changed into after lunch. You are welcome to take them home for lunch that day if you prefer 

and they can have lunch and get changed at home. Nursery and reception children can just come to 

school in their clothes as their party is in the morning. They do not need to bring uniform to get 

changed into.   

Mindstars  
Is a fantastic company based in North Shields that provides support for children and families within 

our community with workshops, mental health after school clubs, creativity classes, parent and carer 

groups, and free support to children and families living in poverty. I will shortly be sharing information 

regarding free a Christmas holidays club that your child may like to attend (criteria does apply) for fur-

ther information see their website- https://www.mindstars.co.uk/ 

Your child will be bring home a book titled A journey through space and mind, this has been provided 

free of charge by mindstars to help children process feelings and  explore coping mechanisms.  

Have a lovely week 

Mrs Bradford 

 


